
Newsletter
President’s Message
Thank you for taking the time to read our newsletter! I like to always remind
everyone that our senators are your advocates, allies, and friends. I encourage 
you to attend our monthly meetings and consider getting involved with Staff 
Senate. If you have any issues or comments you would like to bring up to Staff 
Senate, you can email us at staffsenate@lsua.edu or fill out our 
web form on our website. Have a Happy Thanksgiving!   

WHO ARE WE?
The LSUA Staff Senate is made
up of duly elected representatives 
from the staff employees of the 
University. 
 

Current Senators
• Takeyra “Keyra” Wagner
       President
• Daniel Manuel
      Vice President
• Kaitlyn Norton
      Secretary
• June Guillory
      Parlimentarian
• Donald Collins
• Richard Robinson
• Junetha Silas

 

Website: lsua.edu/staffsenate

Email: staffsenate@lsua.edu

Staff Spotlight

Beverly Reed Candace Hamilton
Transfer CoordinatorAdministrative Coordinator IV

Ms. Beverly Reed is an Administrative
Coordinator IV in the Registrar’s Office. 
She has worked at LSUA for 20 years! 
Her job duties include degree 
verifications, classroom reservations, 
and transcript requests. Beverly loves 
spending time with her grandkids, 
shopping, and weekend getaways. 
When asked more about herself, 
Beverly said “I like to learn new things 
that add enrichment to my life...big or 
small.”

Ms. Candace Hamilton is a Transfer 
Coordinator in the Admissions Office. 
She has worked at LSUA for 5 years! Her 
job duties include recruiting transfer
students, meeting with prospective 
transfer students, working on transfer 
articulation plans which usually involves 
working with community colleges, and 
so much more. Candace said “I am  
happy to jump in wherever I’m needed!” 
She was born and raised in Alexandria. 
She loves music, singing, playing the 
piano (self-taught), and she loves nature. 
She is a lover of Jesus and some words
that she lives by from him are “He makes
everything beautiful in his time.”  

Thank you for your service to LSUA!
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 Takeyra “Keyra” Wagner

Nominations for term 
July 2022 - June 2023 

are now open.

Check your email for 
details! 

Get involved in Staff
Senate! 



• Nov. 24th - Tanksgiving in the Ballroom 11am
• Nov. 29th - Dec 4th - Stress Less Week
• Nov. 30th - Christmas on the Quad at 4pm

Academic dates can be found on the Academic 
Calendar which is available on the Registrar’s 
website:  https://www.lsua.edu/academics/registrar

Upcoming Holiday Schedule

• Thanksgiving - Thursday, November 25, 2021
• Thanksgiving - Friday, November 26, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Friday, December 24, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Monday, December 27, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Tuesday, December 28, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Wednesday, December 29, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Thursday, December 30, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Friday, December 31, 2021
• Christmas and New Year’s - Monday, January 3, 2022
 

• December 16, 2021
• January 20,  2022
• February 17,  2022

 

Upcoming Staff Senate
Meetings

All meetings are held via
Zoom unless otherwise 
stated. Meetings are from 
1:00 - 2:00 PM. 
All are welcome! 
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Mark Your Calendars
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Upcoming Men’s Basketball Games Events on Campus

Tickets can be purchased online or at the door.

https://www.lsuagenerals.com/individual-game-tickets 

• December 3 vs. Arkansas Baptist @ 4:00 PM
• December 13 vs. William Carey @ 6:00 PM
• December 31 vs. Lyon College @ 12:oo PM

Fitness Classes
Below are current fitness classes for Fall 2021. The Spring 2022
fitness schedule will be availabe soon, with additional options. 
For more information, contact Caleb Funderburk at 
calebf@lsua.edu.

 

Have you completed your 
Mandatory Employee Trainings?
All trainings are due December 31, 2021!
 
There are three required trainings:
1. State Ethics Training
2. Title IX/Sexual Miscondut Training
3. Cybersecurity Awareness Training

You can access all trainings at the following link:
https://www.lsua.edu/mandatory-employee-training 

 

Thank you for reading our newsletter!
If you have information you would like to share

in the Staff Senate Newsletter, email us
your content for review, staffsenate@lsua.edu. 

Have a Happy Thanksgiving!
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